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Claire Swanson

From: Jeffrey Thorsby
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 10:57 AM
To: Claire Swanson
Subject: FW: Success!!
Attachments: Form_700_2022-23.pdf

From: Jeffrey Thorsby  
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 2:31 PM 
To: Tony Gosalvez  
Subject: RE: Success!! 

Hello Tony, 

I wanted to follow up and personally thank you for all of your work and volunteer time over the past two years. I can’t 
thank you enough and we truly appreciate your service.  

As a follow-up courtesy, I wanted to remind you that you are required to file your conflict of interest e-disclosure Form 
700 per state law both annually and when leaving office. I have attached the From 700 for your convenience. The filings 
can be completed online through our eDisclosure system or submitted to the office on paper, see attached PDF.  

Please note that our staff notified me that you still have not completed your form 700 filing for 2021 and this was 
referred to the FPPC. So I would highly recommend that you complete this filing, your 2022 annual filing and final filing 
in order to prevent any issues with the FPPC who can levy fines and penalties. Please feel free to reach out to our staff 
for any assistance at 530-265-1480.  

Thank you.  

Best Regards, 

Jeffrey Thorsby 
Senior Management Analyst 
Nevada County Board of Supervisors 
950 Maidu Ave, Ste. 200 
Nevada City, CA  95959 
Office: 530-265-7247 
Mobile: 530-913-0794 
E-mail: Jeffrey.thorsby@NevadaCountyCA.gov

Help Us Help You & Tell Us What You Think 
Ready Nevada County Preparing for the Future Initiative Survey 
Nevada County Broadband Need For Speed Survey  
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From: Tony Gosalvez   
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 11:26 AM 
To:  

 

Dear fellow SMAC members, 
Regretfully, I have to withdraw from our group. Working full time and being a member of many other groups I am 
making a difficult choice. I so much enjoyed working with all of you. 
Sincerely 

Tony 

From: Erin Sullivan   
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 6:30 PM 

 
 

 
Cc: Ed Scofield <Ed.Scofield@nevadacountyca.gov>; Jeffrey Thorsby <Jeffrey.Thorsby@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: Success!! 

Good evening, fellow SMAC members. I just wanted to let everyone know that the Board of Supervisors voted 
today to both approve the Higgins Area Plan and to extend the life of the SMAC by another two years. We did 
it, friends! It has been an honor to work with all of you on this for the past two years. The particular areas of 
knowledge and expertise each of you possess made us a terrifically strong group and I learned so much from 
all of you. It has really been such a please, I can't tell you. 

meet again after that and probably indicate if we want to continue to serve. As always, I will meet with Jeffrey 
and Supervisor Scofield to plan the agenda in advance. If there are items you would like to cover at the 
meeting, please let us know. 

(mostly) released its hold on daily life, my time is being stretched thin with my work. I highly encourage folks 
to consider the opportunity. It really isn't difficult. Especially now that there's a gavel.  ͧͪͩͨ 

Again, congratulations to us! We all deserve to give ourselves a pat on the back for a job well done. 

Erin 

We all have at least one more meeting together in April so hold that date. We will need to decide when to 

I will go ahead and say now that I cannot continue as chair beyond the next meeting. Now that COVID has 

See you soon, 




